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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
REGION II

101 MARIETTASTREET, N.W.
ATLANTA,GEORGIA 30303

Florida Power and Light Company
Advanced Systems 6 Technology
Attn: Robert E. Uhrig, Vice President
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33152

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of.November 22, 1978, concerning NRC
Operating License No. DPR-67. As a result of a review of the
affidavit submitted by Florida Power and Tight Company, your
request that Appendix A of our letter dated September 28, 1978,
be withheld from public disclosure under the provisions of
10 CFR 2.790(d) has been granted.

Sincerely,

W. B. Kenna, Chief
Safeguards Branch

cc: Mr. C. M. Wethy, Plant, Manager
St. Lucie Plant
P. 0. Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450 „,

Mr. Nat Weems, Assistant gA Manager
P. 0. Box 128
Ft. Pierce, Florida 33450
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